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Devices Policy 
 

Mobile Phones  

The use of mobile phones is strictly prohibited in school. Students should submit their mobile phones to the 

supervisors before the morning school bell rings.  

In case of emergency, students refer to the administration to make their calls with their parents. 

Mobile phones will be confiscated in case found with the student during school hours. 

 

Laptops / Tablets  

The use of laptops or tablets during school time is strictly limited to the sessions that the teachers assign. 

Students should submit their laptops to the supervisors before the morning school bell rings.  

When the assigned session starts, students will be allowed to get their devices from the supervisor, and they 

should submit them at the end of the session.  

Laptops / tablets will be confiscated in case found with the student during school hours. 
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